
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
Monday, July 29, 2019

At the Selectmen’s Meeting held on Monday, July 29, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. the following people were in 
attendance:  John Tholl, Stanley Holz, and Peter Corey.

Brian Fogg of George E. Sansoucy, PE, LLC attended the meeting to discuss the Agreement for Payments 
in Lieu of Taxes dated December 15, 2014 between DG Whitefield, LLC and the Town of Whitefield, 
which expired at the end of December, 2018.  The Board and Brian reviewed different scenarios, which 
Mr. Fogg will go back to discuss with Mr. Ed Kent, the Senior Vice President, out of New Jersey, who we 
have dealt with in the past.    We are all following the status of HB183, which would be beneficial to the 
power plants.  Brian will report back to the board after discussing with Mr. Kent.

The meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.  


